
Grade 5 Committee is raising funds for the Grade 5 Leaving 
Ceremony. Help us if you CAN!

Please bring at least one shopping bag full of clean empty 
bottles, cans, juice boxes to the long driveway near Door 4 -- 
ROAD SAFETY is #1 Priority! Please do not stop or park in front 
of this driveway.

We ask that you adhere to all signage and bylaws.  
Please walk your bag(s) to this area.

Each shopping bag full of CLEAN empties will get student’s 
name into a draw for a $10 gift card.

•  Wednesday March 4, 2020, 8 - 9 am only!
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